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SUPPORT SB 423 & SB 424 

The Association of Oregon Counties and its 36 member counties appreciate the work of Senator 

Frederick and the Policing and Mental Health Workgroup which produced these two bills as a proactive 

measure to address officer wellness.  We believe addressing issues on the front end is the most effective 

tool in ensuring our first responders have the support they need to do the very tough job we ask them 

to do. 

AOC believes in making sure that all agencies are conducting pre-employment psychological exams and 

also for all public safety agencies to have a plan in place to address officer wellness.  These tools will 

allow us to have a healthy and safe workforce. 

Please vote YES on SB 423 & SB 424. 
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